
From: Roya Rezaie   

Sent: Friday, May 8, 2020 10:36 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc:  

Subject: Stop the 41 storey at KDA Plan at Yonge/Bernard 

  

Good Day, 

We are residents of Richmond hill and we would like to voice our concerns about the 41 storey 
at KDA Plan at Yonge/Bernard. The infrastructure of this neighborhood is not sufficient for 5500 
to 8000 new residential units and population.   

  

Thanks, 

Roya Rezaie 


